
     

   
 

    
  

    
     

   

            
           

          
         

       
          

        

          
  

         

 
 

    
   

 

United States Department of the Interior 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
Roseburg District Office 

777 NW Garden Valley Boulevard 
Roseburg, Oregon 97470 

Rescind Fire Prevention and Emergency Closure Order for 
Bureau of Land Management Roseburg District 

Dated June 7, 2023 

Pursuant to 43 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) §9212.2 (a) and 43 CFR 
§9268.3(d), the prohibitions listed in the Fire Prevention and Emergency Closure 
Order dated June 7, 2023, that were effective beginning on June 7, 2023, and 
signed by Heather Whitman, Roseburg District Manager, are hereby rescinded. 

This action removes all fire restrictions and emergency closures on lands 
administered by the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) Roseburg District. This 
order shall go into effect at 1:00 p.m. PDT on October 11, 2023. 

Questions regarding this action may be addressed to the Roseburg District Office 
at (541) 440-4930. 

Dated this 11th day of October 2023, at Roseburg, Oregon. 

_________________________________________________________________ 
Heather Whitman 
District Manager 
U.S. Department of the Interior 
Bureau of Land Management 
Roseburg District 


